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DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF ENGINEERS
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20314-1000

November 19, 1985

REPLY TO

ATTENTION OF: RECEI‘[ED

Engineering and Construction

MOV 2.2 1985
KORFIL INC.

Mr. Fred Haas

Technical Representative
Korfil Incorporated

P.O. Box 123

Chicopee, Massachusetts 01014

Dear Mr. Haas:

This is in further response to your request to
consider Korfil Block insulation for use in our
construction.

As indicated to you in our letter of September 11,
1985, we asked our Huntsville, Alabama Division office
to evaluate your product. Based on their evaluation,
concrete masonry block insulation fabricated from
polystyrene board stock conforming to Federal Specifi-
cation HH-I-524 will be included in the Corps of
Engineers Guide Specification CEGS 04200, Masonry, as
an option to loose fill insulation. CEGS 04200 is
currently under revision and is expected to be
published this year.

Again, thank you for your interest in providing
products for use in military construction.

Sincerely,

,462;;44—€f?§/
William N. McCormick, Jr.
Chief, Engineering Division
Directorate of Engineering and
Construction




